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Thank you so much for your faithful prayers for this ministry!  
Thank you for your faithful support!

As of today, we are working on the final step necessary to obtain our well 
permit.  Please continue to pray for the permit process.  Thank you also for 

your continued support towards our building program.

Thank you so much for praying for 
our church events.  Although some of 
our folks could not attend the Annual 
Wild Game Dinner because of 
sickness, we had 8 guests, a great 
service, and a delectable spread!  
Moose Stew, Teriyaki Duck, Moose 
Chili, Wild Turkey Pot Pie, Venison 
Stroganoff, Pheasant Soup, and 
Moose American Chop Suey were the 
main dishes.  There was more food 
than we could eat, as usual.  
It even snowed, but it was light 
enough that church didn’t have to be 
cancelled.  That was a blessing, since 
we prepared most of the food on 
Saturday!  Thanks again for your 
prayers!  
On page 2, the top five pictures are 
from the Northeast Association of 
FWB Mid-Winter Refresher in North 
Turner, Maine.  Thirteen folks from 
our church enjoyed fellowship with 
other FWB churches in New England.  
We had a great time!


